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Comments: | am writing to voice my strong opposition to the proposed stibnite gold project #50516. This project
would be extremely damaging to the East Fork of the South Fork watershed and the entire Salmon River system
downstream of this proposed site. | see no benefits to this project only negatives. I'm sure the mining company
is saying it will create jobs, maybe in the short term, but the net loss of habitat and loss of jobs for the outfitters
downstream, and the public enjoyment of the east fork of the south fork watershed would greatly overshadow a
few jobs created. Let's all have our eyes wide open on this, the only people who would come out on top of this
project are a selective few upper management and CEOs of this mining company. No Idahoans or working
class people are going to benefit from this. In fact we would lose money because the people who come to camp
fish and hunt in this great outdoor region would disappear along with the fish and landscape that would be
destroyed by this project. The Salmon river watershed is the last great undammed river in the lower 48, that is
something worth fighting for and keeping for generations of Americans to enjoy their public land. For once lets
do the right thing, not let greed and corporate influence use our public lands for the financial benefit of a few rich
executives who wont have to deal with the ecological destruction they cause.



